STABLE VIEW

‘A GATHERING PLACE’

BARRY'S LETTER:
The Bistro at Stable View, Healing Arts, and Aiken Trails at

Stable View are three projects that you’re going to hear
more about over the next few months. Each has its own
characteristics and all are offering a different way of
looking at our core business, that of running Equestrian
Events. The Bistro has gradually offered Riders, Grooms,
and Spectators wholesome food at a reasonable price.
Healing Arts while at present is just offering Yoga three
times a week intends to widen its portfolio of disciplines to
include Massage, Dry Sauna, Stream Bath Aromatherapy,
and Hot Yoga.

The Aiken Trails at Stable View will develop a program of
Walking, Training, Jogging, and Competitive Athletic events.
These will be year-round and will intend to accommodate all
types of competitors from young to old and short distance
to Ultra Marathon. For those less competitive, there will be
Walks, Strolls, Jogs and Fun Runs. The Aiken Trails Club
House will be the Pavilion at Stable View. More information
will follow as the program is developed.

All of the above will be pulled together via Stable View’s
extensive accommodations, which we plan to grow.



Busy times here - thanks for your interest in what we’re
trying to achieve.

Watch this space at Stable View



